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Dear All,

I'm very pleased to present to you the first
newletter from the Water Innovation and
Research Centre (WIRC) at Bath. The centre
started a little over a year ago now and there
have been some very exciting times so far. It was

a great pleasure to see all of the fantastic
research projects going on. The added value of
the centre is already being demostrated, and we
are ready to grow further and realise our ambition
to become a globally leading research and
innovation centre.

I'm also delighted to see that the water
researchers are finding each other and a ftrue
water community is growing on campus..

This first newsletter is a reflection of what we do
and what our impact can be. We will keep you
informed about progress through this newsletter.
Please subscribe and forward the link to your
colleagues and friends

Jan Hofman
Director, WIRC @ Bath
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o Lack of engineers delaying vital water projects in developing countries
o 14th World Congress on Anaerobic Digestion

¢ 'Ingeniously simple' design transforming lives in Africa at Christmas

o A water trip to Amsterdam

¢ Project planning in Stellenbosch

Water Researchers Event

On 21st January over 50 researchers from across the University got together to
share their water related research. More events like this will be
advertised in following newsletters.

Upcoming Events

28th January: Global Water Security: Pipe Dream or Reality
9th February: Understanding the impact of social norms on private behaviours:
Examining on-campus shower use
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Upcoming Conferences

7-9th September: Water Frontiers: Strategies for 2020 and beyond, Coventry,
UK

Save the Date

Join us on 13t and 14t July 2016 for the 1st WIRC Water Science and
Engineering Conference to be held at The Edge, University of Bath.

More information can be found on our website.
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